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Route 49 and CR 667/Harmersville-Pecks Corner Road lane 

and shoulder closures for two nights in Quinton, Salem County 
Alternating traffic will be maintained overnight 

 

(Trenton) – One lane on CR 667/Harmersville-Peck Corner Road is scheduled to be closed 

tonight and tomorrow night in Quinton, Salem County. In addition, the right shoulder on Route 49 

eastbound will be closed between CR 667/Harmersville-Pecks Corner Road and Gravelly Hill Road. 

 

Starting at 8 p.m. tonight, Tuesday, December 13, until 6 a.m. Wednesday, December 14, and 

again on Wednesday night at the same times, one lane on CR 667/Harmersville-Pecks Corner 

Road is scheduled to be closed between Route 49/Quinton-Marlboro Road and CR 626/Jericho 

Road for milling and paving work. Alternating traffic will be maintained on CR 667/Harmersville-

Peck Corner Road on both nights. In addition, the right shoulder on Route 49 eastbound will be 

closed between CR 667/Harmersville-Pecks Corner Road and Gravelly Hill Road.  

 

This work is part of a $7.2 million state-funded project that will improve drainage and pavement 

conditions on Route 30 in Atlantic County and various other locations in Atlantic, Cape May, 

Cumberland, and Salem counties.  

 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for 

construction updates and real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter 

@NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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